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Dr. Ashwini Pujari (1st year fellow) 
received a 3rd place award for 
her poster presentation at the 
SSCI Southern Regional Meeting

Top Tier in Patient Experience 
Leader with 100% in care 
satisfaction

2023 Castle Connolly Top Doctor

Claudia Edell (PhD candidate in 
Dr. Pollock’s lab) received notice 
that her F31 will be funded

P01, 5-year award, > $1.5 million 
in direct costs per year
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